

Oceana House, 9th Floor, 25 Jan Smuts Street, Foreshore, Cape Town, 8001 P.O. Box 7206, Roggebaai, 8012, South Africa Tel +27 21 410 1400 Fax +27 21 413 2625

info@oceana.co.za

31May 2013 H.E. Ban Ki-moon Secretary-General United Nations New York, NY 10017 USA

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

## Re: Change of Date Request for Oceana's Communication on Progress Report

We hereby request to have Oceana's Communication on Progress report aligned with Oceana's integrated reporting process. We are seeking permission to change the date to the 20<sup>th</sup> of December.

We would be grateful if you could consider this alignment of our UNGC COP with our integrated report process and grant us a change of date. We await your response.

Sincerely yours,

Name: Mrs. Titania Stefanus-Zincke

Group Sustainability Manager









